Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Bonnie Rickert, Board Chair 

Board Members


Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
October 30, 2018 
Re:
Memorandum of Understanding – Thomas More University 
Thomas More University, Teacher Education Program requests that the Boone County Board of Education enter into a Memorandum of Agreement with them, so that we can partner in their educator preparation program.
I recommend the Board approves the Memorandum of Understanding, as presented.
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